
June 3, 2015

Marc Lampson
Public Services Attorney
Public Law Library, King County
516 3rd Ave., Suite W621 
Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Mr. Lampson:

We understand you have been hired by the Law Library of King County to assist pro se 
litigants.  

We are a married couple, senior citizens who live in King County.   For a number of 
years we represented ourselves pro se in matters before the Superior Court in Seattle.   

During the proceedings, we were stripped of $842,734.67 without due process of law, in 
violation of our Fifth and Fourteenth Amendment rights of the US Constitution.  The 
violation of our rights occurred with the approval of the appeals courts of Washington.  

The attached print-out of our webpage, Everyones-Business.org, describes the 
circumstances.  Full documentation, including court pleadings, is available to you at the 
website.

We want to go into Federal District Court to rectify the situation.  We request your help 
in preparing our Complaint.  

We think our case will be entirely suited to your mission:  Clearly we were treated so 
shamefully at least in part because we were pro se.  The contempt with which the 
judges and opposing lawyers treated us was palpable.  

Sincerely,

Carol and Mark DeCoursey
8209 172nd Ave., NE
Redmond, WA  98052
425-885-3130
<cdecoursey@gmail.com><mhdecoursey@gmail.com>

P.S.  We also include a synopsis of our Bar Complaint and “The Truth, the Lie, and the 
Judge,”  which will give you another perspective on our matter.  


